
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
25 June 2021  
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident family members 
 
UPDATED ADVICE FROM NSW HEALTH 
 
Our number one priority is the safety and well-being of our residents and staff. 
 
We have received updated advice from NSW Health and wish to advise that effective from 4pm, 25 June 
2021 our Vaucluse Aged Care Home will be in lockdown for all non-essential staff and visitors.   
 
Video or telephone calls are available to assist in keeping in touch with your loved one, please call the 
Home to arrange. 
 
If and when we receive any further advice from NSW Health we will be sure keep you updated. 
 
Stay safe, we will get through this together. 
 
Yours truly 

 
GRAEME PRIOR 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 


